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Coming Events: 

April Meeting:  Meet at Saltgrass, fourth 
Wednesday, April 28th at 6:00 pm for dinner, 
located at 4860 Veterans’ Blvd.  Hope to see 
everyone there — useful prizes will be awarded!


Events are on the books for the coming weeks, 
some proposed by Paulo and friends and are 
detailed on our website run by John Troendle:  
www.nolamodelas.com under “events”.


Please let me or John Troendle know your birthday 
so we can get our list completed.  Thanks!


For Sale:  Bob Heaslip is selling his 1930 Ford 
closed cab pickup in good condition.  Call him for 
details:  (504) 352-9290.


http://www.nolamodelas.com


Westbank Tour via Chalmette Ferry 

Saturday March 27 John Troendle, Paulo Casanova, hIs 
brother Roger, John Hummel, Mickey King, Gary Philips 
and friends, John Maiorana, Bill Pfaff, Carl Hunter, Geoff 
Goodbee and Harry Ricca gathered at McDonalds on 
Airline to begin a 42 mile circuit in their As, pictured below 
in front of the Ford assembly plant in Arabi.  We took the 
ferry to cross the Mississippi, then a stop at the Ford 
plant and eating lunch at the River Shack in Gretna and 
finally heading along River Road to the Huey P. Long 
bridge and home.  It was an interesting tour!


Cars:  Hunter, Ricca, Casanova, Phillips (behind), Hummel, Casanova, 
Troendle .




BBQ Anyone? 

The NOAs traveled to the Jacob’s Smokehouse on River Road for 
lunch Sunday April 11.  There was a good turnout with eight cars and 
the following friends: Ray Fuenzalida, Paulo Casanova, Roger 
Casanova & Jennifer, Brad Persons & Katie Plot, Donna & John 
Hummel, Phil Strevinski & Kathy Perkins, Dianne & Carl Hunter, Lynn 
Welsh, Bill Pfaff, Scott Nicolich, Marie & Anthony Nicolich, Bob 
Sappington, and John Troendle.


Carl drove his roadster, John Hummel his coupe, Phil his Fordor, Ray  
Fuenzalida his sport coupe, Brad his phaeton, Paulo his pickup, 
Roger drove  Paulo’s  phaeton and John his Tudor.




NEWER MEMBERS  









Clockwise from top left:  John Maiorana with Roger Casanova (to be?), 
Gary Phillips, Harry Ricca and Ray Fuenzalida.  Just so you recognize 
them.




Cleaning Your Carburetor 
John Troendle made a new gadget, shown below.  It 
screws into your carburetor and connects to a high 
pressure air hose which allows the air to clean out the. 
multiple passageways in the carburetor body so you 
will have a smooth running and idling engine.   John 
can show you how to use it.  Give it a try!



